
 

 

 
                           MOORESVILLE REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
January 21, 2014 
Crumlish Home 

 
Attending:   Mayor Crumlish, Councilpersons Mitchell, Barran, and Hensley 
Absent:   Councilpersons McCrary and Sprader 

           
 

• The meeting was called to order with a quorum.  
 

• Councilperson Barran made a motion to approve December minutes.  Councilperson Mitchell 
seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish presented the 2013 Progressive Dinner financial report and Mooresville 

Festival/Tour Net Income Comparison-see attached.  
 

• Mayor Crumlish reported that Townsperson Susan Goldby will be conducting a Progressive 
Dinner review. 

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that new budget items for 2014 need to be forwarded to Councilperson 

McCrary as soon as possible. 
 

• Mayor Crumlish reported that she will investigate the deep cleaning of the windows and interior of 
the Brick Church sometime around the first of March as well as putting a fresh coat of paint on 
back wall.   

 
• Mayor Crumlish reported that she will ask local businesses to post events on a town calendar 

posted at the Post Office. 
 

• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to spend $550 towards The Limestone County Sheriff’s 
rodeo sponsorship.  Councilperson Barran seconded the motion and all approved. 

 
• Councilperson Barran made a motion to approve a conditional use permit for Valerie 

Connaughton for the use of the Brick Church for the Rocket Run on 3/15. Councilperson Hensley 
seconded the motion and all approved.   

 
• Councilperson Mitchell made a motion to approve a conditional use permit for the Heel and Crank 

Duathlon for use of the Brick Church on 4/11-12th.  Councilperson Barran seconded the motion 
and all approved. 

 
• Councilperson Mitchell rose concern over recent drag racing activity on Old Highway 20.  

Councilperson Mitchell reported that the Sheriff’s office is issuing citations when called and urged 
all townspersons to call when suspicious activity occurs.  Councilperson Mitchell will follow-up 
with the County Commissioner’s office on more continuous improvements efforts to deter the 
activity.   

 
• Councilperson Hensley made a motion to adjourn.  Councilperson Barran seconded the motion 

and all approved. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                         
 Nikki Sprader 


